
  

DISCONTINUED PRODUCT 
NOTIFICATION 

SUBJECT:  Discontinuation of Multi-Layer Ceramic Chip Capacitors (MLCC) 
 
BULLETIN #:  PDN PG33081409-1    Date:   August 14, 2009 

Effective Date:  August 14, 2009 
Last Time Buy:    December 24, 2009 
Last Time Shipment:  September 30, 2010 

Suggested Replacement:  Murata equivalent products 

As a result of dramatic market changes and the global financial climate, Panasonic 
is refocusing on core competencies and has elected to exit the MLCC business. 
 
 
Discontinued products are not recommended for new design. 
 
Affected products: 
 All Multilayer Ceramic Chip Capacitors (MLCC) and MLCC Arrays.  
 
Part Number Prefix: 

ECJ*** 
ECD*** 
ECY*** 
ECU*** 
 

 
MLCC Product Data Sheets: 
 
http://www.panasonic.com/industrial/components/capacitive/cap_mlcc.htm   
    
 


